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Hello,

| feel that some architects may find the requirement for “tarmac” paths between storage and collection
points too prescriptive and suggest that “tarmac or similar smooth durable surface” be substituted.

This would allow a surface in keeping with the particular development/associated landscaping and without
detriment to the task.

Regards,

Mr M B Phillips

Crossmead,

School Lane,

Thorverton
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